

Annual Report 2022-23



Pulmonary Training Program Accreditation Board



Dr. John Clifford Aranas Chairman



Dr. Melissa Lim-Bagay Secretary



Dr. Imelda Mateo President, PCCP



Dr. Shane Boiser Member



Dr. Ma. Ronila Santos Member



Dr. Daryl de Ramos Member



Pulmonary Training Program Accreditation Board

The Accreditation Board accredits and certifies hospitals or institutions for adult pulmonary medicine training. In this capacity, the Accreditation Board formulates and executes policies, rules and regulations governing certification, subject to the approval of the Board of Directors of the PCCP.

Face to Face Accreditation Process

- Training Institutions were informed of schedules ahead of time
 - Documents requested by the AB submitted 1 month prior to scheduled accreditation
 - WebCAS data completed by the FITs of the TI
- Pre-accreditation meeting of the AB (1 week prior)
- Virtual Accreditation
 - Presentation of the Training Program and Activities
 - Virtual tour of facilities
 - Discussion with training committee
 - Interview of the FITs
 - Presentation of recommendations and findings
- Presentation to the BOD of recommendations



5 Institutions underwent accreditation in 2022











3-Year Accreditation approved



new applicants for pulmonary training program







